
Uniform Requirements 

 

Boys - Winter Boys - Summer 
White shirts (long sleeved) 

Bottle green V-neck jumper or 
cardigan 

Grey Trousers 

School Tie 

 

  

White Polo Shirt or short sleeved 
white shirt 

Grey shorts or trousers 

Grey Socks 

 

 

Girls - Winter Girls - Summer 
White school shirt (long sleeved) 

Bottle green V-neck jumper or 
cardigan 

Grey Skirt 

Grey skirt 

Grey or bottle green tights or 
socks 

School Tie  

 

Green/white check dress 

Bottle green V-neck jumper or 
cardigan 

White socks 

PE kit 

Pale blue, pale yellow, red or green shirts (according to child’s 
house)                                                                                                                             
Black shorts                                                                                                              
Black plimsolls - trainers are not suitable for indoor P.E.  

The kit should be kept in a suitable drawstring shoe bag. Swimming - swimming hats must be worn for 
safety reasons. 



OUTER GARMENT 

1. Green waterproof coats embroidered with the school badge are available from reception.  

Shoes should be sensible, and black, navy or brown.  Boots and trainers should not be worn.  Plain 
sandals may be worn in summer. 

Good quality second-hand uniform is sold at many of the 'Friends of Bishop Cornish' events, and a 
rack of Second Time Around uniform is usually available in Reception. 

If parents have any problem with school uniform please do not hesitate to contact the Head Teacher. 

Optional Items 

 Hair accessories, if worn, should be dark green or dark blue. 

 School cap to protect the children during very hot weather - available from Reception - £3.00. 

ART/CRAFT, ETC. 

It is important that the children bring an apron, overall or old shirt to protect their clothes during 
painting, technology and science activities.  These too should be clearly named. 

JEWELLERY 

For safety reasons we suggest that pupils should not wear jewellery to school.  For pupils with pierced 
ears, only studs should be worn.  Juniors are allowed to wear watches.  Long hair should be tied back 
for health and safety reasons. 

LOST PROPERTY 

There is a 'lost treasure' chest.  If clothing is marked every effort is made to return it to the 

owner.  Un-named clothing is disposed of at the end of every term. 

PERSONAL PROPERTY 

Children are discouraged from bringing toys, money, games, valuable items, etc. to school except 

for specific reasons. 

                    

             

  

             

                                                                    

            

             

             



  

 


